
 

Convention 2015 
Remarks from the National President, 2015 Convention 
Fellow Alumni, friends, supporters, well-wishers; ladies and gentlemen: 

With sincere and best wishes, the Board and executive committee of the EHSEES/St. John’s Technical Academy 
Alumni Association USA-Liberia greet and welcome you to our 17th Annual Convention in this great city of 
Brotherly Love, Philadelphia. We want to sincerely thank Mrs. Ciata Sirleaf and members in Philadelphia for their 
hard work in organizing and staging this event today. We say thank you for a job well done and we are grateful and 
wish you great success in this endeavor.  

Photos from the 2015 Convention 
Photos by Gardea Varney Woodson. 

   

   



   

   

   



   

   

   



   

  

  



  

  

   



   

   

 



   

   

   



   

   

   



   

   

   



   

   

   



   

   

  



  

  

  



  

  

  



  

  

 


